
 

 

 

 

 

MA/NANAMIC Easter Conference Update 

 

Due to the closure of Wyboston Lakes Resort late on Friday, we 

now have to cancel our Annual Conference due to be held there 

from April 14th to 16th. 

 

We will sort out full refunds for those who have paid as soon as 

we possibly can. 

 

As we are dealing with many enquiries that have come in to our 

Leicester Headquarters this week, we would appreciate it if you 

are patient with us and please try and refrain from any further 

emails or phone calls for the time being. 

 

We are currently working on a plan for our Annual General 

Meeting and details will appear on The Mathematical 

Association website early next week. 

 

Best wishes to you and your family at this difficult time. 

 

Peter Ransom 

(Chair of the Mathematical Association) 

 

 


